
 
Key messages - October 2024

Next Meeting: November 26, 2024

 

Want to get in touch with the council?

 

Scan the QR code and complete the form

or use the contact information below to get in touch.

Provincial LTC project updates were shared.

Members also enjoyed a presentation on the construction of a new LTC Home 

in LaRonge which included the vision for the project which is to ensure 

cultural awareness, in a homelike environment, providing care while focusing 

on current and future residents.  
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Provincial Long Term Care 

Partnership Council

Looking for other ways to connect? 
Contact Patient & Family Centered Care Specialist:
Donna Cook 306-930-8923 donna.cook@saskhealthauthority.ca 
 
Or Go to our Website:  https://www.saskhealthauthority.ca/your-health/conditions-illnesses-services-wellness/all-z/long-
term-care/provincial-long-term-care-partnership-council
 

The Language Matters document was reviewed and revised. Next steps: 

Distribute the revised document to the council members for a final review 

and approval process. 

Begin the implementation & communication plan for broad distribution 

across the province.

LTC Home visits continue in order to hear from Residents, Families, and Staff 

across SK to better understand what is going well and what support is needed 

to make the Resident/Family Council at their Homes great! The visits and data 

collection will continue until December. In the new year we will review the 

data and begin to create tools and resources that will support Resident and 

Family Councils across the province in LTC Homes.


